
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter Date 

5/23/2022 

No Hot Lunch – Reminder – there is 
NO HOT LUNCH this week. 
 

8th Grade Graduation Service – will be 
this Wednesday evening, 5/25, at 6:00 
pm.  Everyone is invited to attend as we 
wish our 8th grade students God’s 
blessings as they enter high school. 
 

Report Cards – for Kindergarten – 8th 
grade will be mailed out next week. 
 

Last Day of School – is this Thursday, 
May 26th. This will be a HALF day of 
school with Kindergarten – 8th grade 
being dismissed at 12:00 pm.  Children 
in Preschool and PreK will be 
dismissed at 11:15 am.  At 11:15 am, 
all families are invited to join with your 
child for a picnic lunch.  Emmaus will be 
providing sub sandwiches, chips and 
drinks.  After lunch, we will all meet in 
the church for our closing chapel 
service.  Students in K – 8th grade are 
expected to stay until they are released 
after chapel. There will be NO 
Extended Care after dismissal.   
 

  

Summer Birthdays 
 

Munva H 5/29 
Kennedy G 5/31 
Bentley C 6/6 
Mrs. Plocher 6/13 
Gunner C 6/29 
Graham P 6/30 
Ava G  7/1 
Liam W 7/12 
Charbel S 7/21 
Isaac S 7/21 
Isaac K 7/25 
Anthony D 7/27 
Michael M 7/27 
Paityn B 7/30 
Ryder S 8/3 
Zildjian P 8/5 
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All School News 
 

  

ACSTO 22-23 Applications – if you 
haven’t already, please go online to 
www.acsto.org . All parents with a child 
in PreK – 7th grade should go online and 
fill out the 2022-2023 application asap.  
The tuition for 22-23 for K – 8 is $5,100. 
 
Chapel – Our closing Chapel service 
will be this Thursday around 11:40 am. 
 

For the remainder of this school year 
our offerings will be going to the 
Ukrainian Lutheran Church.  Our 
offerings so far are $737.19. 
 
  
Pastor, Teachers and Staff 

 

Office: 602-843-3853 
Fax: 602-942-4924 
Website: EmmausLutheran.com 
 
 

Principal 
Mr. Plocher: 760-215-2783 
 

Teachers 
Mrs. Plocher: 760-224-3212 

Ms. Hintz: 480-290-4167  

Miss Kramer: 760-215-2629 

Mrs. Else: 602-578-8408 

Pastor Else: 602-579-8804 
 

Board of Education    
 

 

David Conklin (Chairman) 
davidaconklin@yahoo.com    
602-717-7815  

Marc Gantenbein  mgantenbein@cox.net  
602-788-8639  

Eric Coda   eric.coda@yahoo.com                               
602-301-5761 

Tom Gray     tomgray1011@gmail.com                 
602-694-6681 

Paul Dameron Taz_manian@msn.com  
602-206-4215 

 

Theodore Bodjanac  COLTED@hotmail.com   
623-308-1903 

  

 

Upcoming Events  
 

• NO HOT LUNCH 
this week 

• Wed, 5/25 6:00 pm    
8th Grade 
Graduation Service 

• Thu, 5/26 12:00 pm 
School dismissed 
for summer break 

• Sun, 5/29 Worship 
8:00 & 10:30 am 

 

 

 

Like us on 

Facebook 

Follow us on 

Instagram 
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